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SIUE BULLETN
To the Faculty a n d  Staff of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

July 18, 1990 
Vol. 21, No. 9

MEMO TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 1991 Salary Increases

Governor Thompson has signed the University appropriation bill 
for FY91 as passed by the General Assembly. The bill provides SIUE 
a state operating budget of $66,795,200 for the period July 1, 1990- 
June 30, 1991, and includes $835,900 for salary increases for faculty 
and staff, representing an average increase of 1.75 percent, effective 
July 1.

The salary increases for faculty, unrepresented professional staff 
and open range civil service employees will be granted in accordance 
with the approved salary increase plans for Fiscal Year 1991. Prevailing 
wage employees will receive compensation in accordance with the statute 
and rules of the State Universities Civil Service System. For those 
persons paid on a monthly basis, increases will be reflected in salary 
payments on September 1, 1990; increases for those who are paid bi-weekly 
will appear on paychecks to be issued on August 24, 1990; those who are 
paid semi-monthly will receive increases on their August 16, 1990 pay­
checks. The salaries of employees represented by unions will be deter­
mined through the collective bargaining process.
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